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15th June 2016.

Dear All,
Welcome back to our final half term of the academic year. 
Here are a few reminders of things that are happening 
this half term :

Music classes and theory classes start again this 
Thursday 16th June.

Fosbrooks dance and music classes start again this 
Friday 17th June.

There is no Headstart this Saturday as it is my birthday.
THERE WILL BE A REHEARSAL ON SATURDAY 
MORNING THOUGH.   This will be for all the children/
students who are coming to the party so that we can 
have a performance. By now you should all have had 
an invitation to this early evening event and I have 
photocopied it again on the back for those whose copy 
went astray at end of term. Please make every effort to 
return this before Friday or Friday at the latest so that I 
can work out who will be performing.
This Sunday 19th June is Middlewich Festival. This 
is for the top senior band and they have all responded via 
Facebook so the line up is complete now.

Saturday 25th June is our first proper Headstart for 
this half term.

Saturday 2nd July is our second proper Headstart and 
it is also ‘Festival on the Field’ at the Music Centre in 
Offerton. This will be for the 5pm and 5.30 bands. There 
will be another letter about this.

Saturday 9th July - Headstart 3. It is also our Summer 
Fair and the draw of the big raffle. Please try to sell your 
tickets as soon as possible. There are more and rewards 
for those who sell lots. There will be another letter about 
this.

Friday 14th and Saturday 15th July are the dates 
for our Headstart sleepover at Hayfield. There will be 
another letter about this.

Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th is our production of 
ANNIE at school.

Saturday 23rd - Rehearsal for Brittany line up. Please 
could all participants have paid in £100 by this date. NB 
We will calculate final holiday funds so that you only have 
the balance to pay by the 29th after the fair. There will be 
another letter about this.

Thursday 28th July. Banks Lane break up. No lessons 
except any catch up that week. It will also be the Leaver’s 
Assembly so I will need the cups returning. as soon as 
possible.

Friday 29th July - Extra Brittany rehearsal date for if 
we need it. Final date for Brittany payments.

August 10th to 24th - Senior Team trip to Brittany.

2016/2017. Banks Lane go back for the new academic 
year on 5th September. Our first rehearsal will be on 
Friday 9th September. There will be no music classes 
until the following week.
Liza

Fosbrooks at Cugand - France


